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MINUTES OF THE NEW ALRESFORD TOWN COUNCIL held on

TUESDAY 3RD July 2017 at 7.30PM in the Alresford Recreation Centre, Alresford

	
	In Attendance
	Apologies
	Absent

	Cllr Boyes
	· 
	
	

	Cllr Deeming
	· 
	
	

	Cllr Evans
	
	· 
	

	Cllr Gordon-Smith
	· 
	
	

	Cllr E Jeffs
	
	· 
	

	Cllr B Jeffs
	
	· 
	

	Cllr Pinch
	
	· 
	

	Cllr Power
	· 
	
	

	Cllr Spencer
	· 
	
	

	Cllr Sprott
	· 
	
	

	Cllr Witchard
	· 
	
	


Also present: Mrs Karen Ross- Locum Town Clerk and Mr Alan Waterhouse - RFO
	3577
	To elect a chairman for the meeting
As this Is a meeting of the Full Town Council meeting there was no need to elect a chairman.



	3578
	Apologies

Apologies for absence were received and accepted from Cllr Evans, Cllr Spencer and Cllrs Jeffs


	3579
	Declarations Of interests

To receive Declarations of Interest on Agenda Items



	3580
	Minutes 
The Chairman to sign as a correct record the Minutes held on 23RD February 2017



	3581
	Public participation

There were two members of the public in attendance. 
Mr Atkins expressed concerns over the ARC


	3582
	To discuss Internal Auditors Report (Finance issues only)

Mr Waterhouse explained that the clerk and the RFO will work together to investigate the issues raised by the Internal Auditor
It was confirmed that a strategic 5 year plan should be considered.
It was also confirmed that the reports were not as per council’s wants and that specialist accounting package should be considered. 
It was  

RESOLVED
that the RFO will investigate and recommend a new Accounting program.

Proposed by Cllr Power and seconded Cllr Deeming

Al members voted unanimously to accept this resolution.  

It was agreed that the list of outstanding items from the internal report should be reformatted into outstanding items, with a likely timescale for resolution,



	3583
	To discuss BDO External Auditors Comments
Mr Waterhouse explained that he was concerned by the Budget setting comments and that this process will commence in October and could be in the form of a workshop.


	3584
	To receive an update on Outstanding Loans
The external loans were NOTED



	3585
	To note the Current financial situation

The current financial situation was NOTED
It was noted that all Councillors should consider becoming signatories



	
	Cllr Evans joined the meeting at 8.20pm



	3586
	To discuss Earmarked /Designated Reserves
It was agreed that the RFO will be investigating reporting the Reserves for a full report at the September meeting.


	3587
	To note the date of the next finance meeting
The date of the next finance meeting will be held in September.



There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.25pm
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